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I would like to apologize that I'm not able to write this in Norwegian, but feel that this issue is so 

important that I would like to use the opportunity to make my views known anyhow. Feel free to 

respond in Norwegian. 

I feel that it is fundamentally wrong to give fastlegene an option about which patients they want 

to treat (even if the patient requests a perfectly legal procedure). This must outweigh all other 

considerations and a government that implements this option has lost all moral rights to call itself 

liberal. 

Regards, 

Boele Kuipers 

 


